March 16, 2015

Marie Garrett, City Manager
City of Brookhaven

4362 Peachiree Road
Brookhaven, Georgia 30319

Dear Mrs. Garrett;

Please accept this letter as official notice of my resignation from the City of Brookhaven. My
last day of employment will be March 27, 2015.

It has been a privilege to serve as the Director of Community Development and as the Assistant
City Manager. The trust you have placed in me in these leadership roles is greatly appreciated.

~ We have worked diligently as a team to build departments and to establish long range objectives
to. aid in charting the path for Brookhaven’s future.

Best wishes for much success in all that you endeavor!
Sincgrely, 1
go (™~

Susan Canon

copy to: Rick Stone, Human Resources Director

=



